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Mark Your Calendar
for November 15

On November 15, 2024, your First Citizens Wealth retirement plans will
move from Newport to the Ascensus recordkeeping platform. You can
count on a smooth, secure migration—with very little you need to do
except enjoy the new opportunities available to you and your participants.

https://view.retsupport-mail.com/?qs=e8b20d4e6ce434c5e07e9de2548cef48516aead741e1c8b9c8901974081cebd76792817525c9bb41f695ae680968db0f7c4f60aeae6b01e716738689f5dc108fbac1f095f3f1764289a0c9da088121df


Please contact your client service manager with any questions.
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First Citizens Wealth™ products are offered by: First-Citizens Bank & Trust Company, Member FDIC; First
Citizens Investor Services, Inc., Member FINRA/SIPC, an SEC-registered broker/dealer and investment
adviser; First Citizens Asset Management, Inc., and SVB Wealth LLC, SEC-registered investment
advisors.

https://nu9-transition.retsupport.com/welcome/
https://nu9-transition.retsupport.com/welcome/


Ascensus, LLC provides administrative and recordkeeping services. It is not a broker-dealer or an 
investment advisor and does not provide tax, legal, or accounting services. Ascensus® and the Ascensus 
logo are registered trademarks of Ascensus, LLC. Copyright © 2024 Ascensus, LLC. All Rights Reserved.
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